

CLASSROOM NEWS \$

It's officially snowy and cold! But with that, brings all the fun things! This month we will have "Grinchmas", "Nutcracker" and "Christmas". We have a lot of exciting things planned so be sure to take note of the dates to the right! As we prepare to enter our 13th week of school, I want to acknowledge how hard your children are working. Fundamentally, your children continue to amaze me with their perseverance and tenacity. One of the things we have focused on is our social emotional foundation. For many of my students, this is their first year in a classroom of any kind. We have worked so hard on our conversational skills, sharing (and ways to talk through tough situations), expressing our feelings and validating others. The continued growth and development of each one of them should be commended.

REMINDERS

- Please continue signing in and out your child. If someone other than yourself will be picking up or dropping off, please make sure they are aware of the process.
- On days when we will be outside, We will post on our FB page so please plan accordingly.

EVENTS

12/6 & 12/7: Chapel

12/11 & 12/12: Christmas Sing at 11am

12/20 & 12/21: Chapel

12/21 & 12/22: Baby Jesus Party **Pajama Day**

12/25 – 1/8: NO SCHOOL

{TO-DO}

Some of you have put a change of clothes in your child's backpack and others I have in our closet. Please be sure to switch those clothes out to weather appropriate attire.